
Friends of Wighton latest update

Latest Friends of Wighton update from Sheena Wellington about a recital
taking place this Saturday in the Wighton Heritage Centre at the Central
Library :

On Saturday 29th October at 11am we have a very special and rare treat – a
harpsichord recital by Mark Spalding.

The Wighton Harpsichord is a French double-manual instrument after the C18
maker Nicholas Blanchet, built by Mark Stevenson, Cambridge 1983. 

Mark Spalding is a first class player who has been tending the instrument
with loving care.

All welcome!
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